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1961 Takeover automotive business of Gough Industries of Los Angeles
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In late April 1961 it was announced that Hambro Automotive Corp., the exclusive US importer for BMC, had taken over from Gough Industries distribution of the Austin Healey, MG, Morris and Austin automobiles in the areas formally serviced by Gough. Gus Ehrman, a zone manager for Hambro, became responsibel for the expanded operations.
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